
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON  
PROPOSED MANAGEMENT PLAN  

 
The Southwestern Travis County Groundwater Conservation District will hold a public hearing to 
receive comments on its proposed Management Plan during the regular Board meeting on Thursday, 
June 12, 2025, at 9:30 AM at the District office (8656 W Hwy 71, Bldg. A, Ste. 224, Austin, TX 78735).  
 
The Management Plan outlines the District’s goals and strategies for conserving, protecting, and 
managing groundwater resources. The proposed plan will be available for public review at the District 
office during regular business hours and online at www.swtcgcd.org. 
 
All interested members of the public are invited to participate and comment on the proposal. 
Comments may be submitted verbally during the hearing or in writing by 5:00 PM on June 7, 2025, by 
mail to P.O. Box 340595, Austin, TX 78734, or by email to admin@swtcgcd.org.  
 
Following the hearing, the Board may adopt the plan as proposed or with revisions based on public 
input or recommendations from staff or advisors.  
 
For more information, call (512) 276-2875 or visit www.swtcgcd.org. 
 
CERTIFICATE OF POSTING: Texas Government Code, Open Meetings, Section 551.054. This Notice was 
posted May 20, 2025, on the District website and at the District office. Notice was also filed with the Travis 
County Clerk’s Office on May 20, 2025, and published in the Austin American Statesman on May 23, 2025. 


